
 

SA Poultry Association acknowledges FairPlay's Melinda
Shaw

The South African Poultry Association (Sapa) has recognised the work of the FairPlay anti-dumping movement by
awarding FairPlay partner Melinda Shaw at the AVI Africa poultry conference in Johannesburg.

Shaw has been involved with the movement since it was launched in October 2016.
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